



Bronco Nation:

Meadow ISD will continue face to face instruction for all students grades PK-12 after Thanksgiving.

We realize that many people will travel to visit family over the Thanksgiving break.  We want to encourage all staff and students to take the appropriate measures to keep themselves safe.  Unfortunately, our lives are a constant monitoring for the COVID 19 virus symptoms and feel that our staff, students, and parents have done an outstanding job in monitoring themselves and communicating with MISD.

We feel strongly that every day we have the students in our classrooms growth is occurring.  We will strive to maintain a resemblance of normalcy if it is safe to do so.  Please continue the communication with our campus offices, and together we will get through this very challenging school year.

Sincerely,

Darrian Dover

Superintendent Meadow ISD











BOARD OF TRUSTEES





KEITH HARRISON, President


RUSTY DAY, Vice-Pres.


JODY WOODARD, Secretary


JIM TICER


RUBEN VILLALPANDO


DANIEL HARRINGTON


SCOTT CASWELL








Elementary Principal


TABITHA COFFMAN


(806)539-2527





Secondary Principal


BRIC TURNER (806)539-2222


Fax (806)539-2334











Darrian Dover, Superintendent


Office of Superintendent


604 4th Street


Meadow, Texas   79345


(806)539-2246


Fax (806)539-2529








